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NORTH PENN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SCHOOL BOARD REPORT 

NOTES FROM THE LAST 

BOARD MEETING #1052 

 

An Special Action meeting of the Board of School Directors of the North Penn School District was held at the 

Educational Service Center on Tuesday, June 7, 2016 

The meeting was called to order by Vincent Sherpinsky, Board President, at 7:30 p.m.   Vincent Sherpinsky  

reminded those in attendance that the meeting was being videotaped by the school district for the community 

cable channel. Vincent Sherpinsky  requested that members of the audience wishing to address the board should 

come to the microphone, state their name and address, sign the audience of citizens’ logbook, and limit their 

questions and comments to permit time for all those who wished to speak to the board.    

Proclamations were awarded by the Board to students from NPHS Junior Reserves Officer Training Corps PA 

20062; NPHS Theatre Students; and NPHS Girls Spring Track and Field.   

During the Audience of Citizens William Patchell spoke to the board on the topics Obesity and  the NPHS recent 

fire and security issues.   

 

The board approved the following: 

 

 Plancon Part G, Project Accounting Based on Bids, for the  Montgomery Elementary School new 

construction/renovation project (PDE project number 3756)  and submission of same to the Pennsylvania 

Department of Education. 


